UNIVERSITY OF LONDON KINGS COLLEGE

DEPARTMENT OF SPANISH

Professor A. A. PARKER.
TEMpPLE Bar 5454, STRAND, W.C. 2.

18th November 1958.

Dear Tate,

Thank you for your letter and the information about
the examinations. I note that you wish me to set the same

papers as last year,and I hope to let you have the drafts before
the end of the vacation.

I have just heard from Salas that the long projected
visit of Vicens Vives has apparently now materialized. I must
say I am a bit cross about this since the original arrangement
I came to with Raymond Carr was that Vicens should lecture
at Oxford and London, and Carr undertook to make all the arrange-
ments and to keep me informed. I have not heard a word from
him since, but I am writing to him to find out what is happening
and I shall let you know the dates of Vicens! visit to England
in case this will be of interest to the Anglo-Catalan Socilety.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Professor R.B. Tate,
Department of Spanish,
The University,
Nottingham.




